
2023 is coming to a close and it has 

been an exciting year for us at OHF. 

We were able to gather together for so 

many wonderful events and fun activ-

ities.  

We kicked off the fall with our Red 

Jacket Challenge Golf Tournament. 

Our golfers and volunteers enjoyed a 

perfect Oklahoma day at Cedar Ridge 

Country Club. We appreciate every-

one who came out to support and 

raise funds for OHF! 

Several community dinners were held 

by a variety of our very generous 

sponsors.  Community members also 

got to enjoy some fun activities at IFly 

and Main Event. 

As usual, our Family Education Re-

treat was one of the most well attend-

ed events of the year! 29 families were 

on hand to enjoy a wonderful week-

end of fun, education, and fellowship. 

Following the Family Education 

Retreat, we gathered for the Unite 

for Bleeding Disorders Walk. Once 

again the weather was beautiful and 

participants enjoyed music and car-

nival games before heading out to 

walk the lovely trail around the lake 

at Tantanka Ranch. 

Wrapping up the year, we celebrat-

ed the holidays at our Winter Event 

in Sapulpa and our annual Kendra 

Gives Back fundraising event at 

Kendra Scott in Tulsa. 

Families came together at our Win-

ter Event to enjoy a scrumptious 

holiday meal, decorate cookies, and 

just enjoy getting to spend some 

time together catching up with 

friends. 

2023 was packed full of so many 

wonderful times together, we can’t 

wait to see what 2024 will bring! 
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The Oklahoma Hemophilia Founda-

tions’s Benevolence Program is de-

signed to provide emergency re-

sources for those most in need in the 

bleeding disorders community. 

Please visit www.okhemophilia.org 

for more details on how OHF can 

help! 



Red Jacket Challenge 

 Golf Tournament  

Cedar Ridge Country Club 

Tulsa, OK  



Thank you to our sponsors 





















This year’s Winter Event was held in Sapulpa at 

the Sapulpa Community Center.  We had a tradi-

tion holiday meal catered by Wimpy’s Sandwich 

Shoppe. Families enjoyed decorating cookies 

with kits supplied by Okie’s Cookies. We all en-

joyed some much needed fellowship and time 

spent catching up with friends. Many of those in 

attendance wrapped up the event by enjoying the 

Sapulpa Christmas Chute on historic Route 66. 

A huge thank you goes out to our Winter Event 

committee chair Tammy Jones and her family for 

all of their hard work in planning and executing 

this event to make it such a big success! 







 

Interim Executive Director:  

Kerri Crabtree 

director@okbleedingdisorders.org 

info@okbleedingdisorders.org  

Phone Number: (918) 605-2579  

Address: 9524 E. 81st St Ste. B1510 

Tulsa, OK 74133 

 

OHF originally began with a 

group of concerned families. It 

became a non-profit in 1997 

and today it has grown to near-

ly 1,000 people with bleeding 

disorders in Oklahoma nad the 

surrounding states.  

We welcome you to join us! 

www.okhemophilia.org.  

Click on “Sign Up” to receive 

W e ’ r e  o n  t h e  W e b !  

O k h e m o p h i l i a . o r g  

Upcoming Events 

January 22 Board Meeting 

February 15 Community Dinner sponsored by 

Paragon & Octapharma — OKC 

February 19 Board Meeting 

February 25-26 Advocacy Day at the Hill — OKC 

March  6-8 NDBF Washington Days 

March 18 Board Meeting 


